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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  May 12, 2021 
 
To:  The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, II 
  Council Chair 
  Prince George’s County Council 
 
From:  Angela D. Alsobrooks 
  County Executive 
 
Re:  CR-022-2020 – The 2018 Water and Sewer Plan 
  (December 2020 Cycle of Amendments) 
 
 
 Thank you for submitting CR-022-2020 for my review. It appears the Council has 
performed a thorough review of the 2018 Water and Sewer Plan, December 2020 Cycle of 
Amendments. Therefore, I have no further comments on the resolution. 
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